Alyssa Bryant

From: Jeff Cox

Sent: Wednesday, September 07, 2016 2:44 PM

To: Alyssa Bryant

Subject: FW: Subject line: Vote Against Evidentiary Hearing Resolution for PolyMet

From: Nels Ojard [mailto:nels.ojard@krechojard.com]

Sent: Wednesday, September 07, 2016 2:43 PM

To: Council <Council@duluthmn.gov>

Subject: Subject line: Vote Against Evidentiary Hearing Resolution for PolyMet

Dear Councilor,

As a Duluth resident, I’'m passionate about our community and ensuring the beauty of Lake Superior is maintained for
generations. However, | also know that in order to do this, we need to provide jobs and economic opportunity for our
children and their children’s children. PolyMet is one of the many chances we have to do just that.

| know that citizens are asking the Duluth City Council to adopt a resolution asking the Minnesota Department of Natural
Resources (DNR) to hold an evidentiary hearing before deciding on PolyMet’s application for a permit to mine. Through
strong environmental review and permitting process and established regulatory systems that include the opportunity for
public review and input, we can ensure that PolyMet can meet the standards set in place by our government. We should
rely on the established processes to bring economic change and prosperity to our community.

| urge you to vote against this resolution and protect our established process.

Sincerely,

Nels J. Ojard, P.E., P.Eng.
PRESIDENT | CEO

KRECH OJARD & ASSOCIATES, INC.

227 W 1st ST. | DULUTH, MN 55802
PH: 218.727.3282 | CELL: 715.864.1276
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This message may contain information that is privileged or confidential and thereby exempt and protected from unauthorized disclosure under applicable law. If the
reader of this message is not the intended recipient, or an employee or agent responsible for delivering the message to the intended recipient, be aware that any
disclosure, dissemination, distribution or copying of this communication, or the use of its contents, is not authorized and is strictly prohibited. If you have received
this communication and are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender immediately and permanently delete the original message from your e-mail system.



